
  
 

 
MEDIA ADVISORY 
08/07/14 
 
Contact: Priya Gambhir 
  Summer Intern 
  Office of Supervisor Nate Miley 
  (925) 699-6115 
 
 

Supervisor Miley Presents… Single Payer Isn’t Dead 
 

WHO: Sponsored by Alameda County Supervisor Nate Miley and 
Healthcare for All California 

 
WHAT: Screening of The Healthcare Movie, which discusses the Single 

Payer system (currently in place in Canada) and its benefits for 
Americans. Screening is followed by a discussion and Q&A 
session, led by representatives from Healthcare for All California. 

 
WHERE: Castro Valley Library, 3600 Norbridge Ave, Castro Valley, CA 

94546.  
 
WHEN:  Thursday, August 7th, 2014, 6:30 – 8:30 PM 
 
WHY: Informational screening is intended to educate the public about 

Single Payer and to rally support for its implementation in Alameda 
County.  

 
DETAILS: The Healthcare Movie website: http://thehealthcaremovie.net/home/ 
 Healthcare for All California website: http://healthcareforall.org/ 
 Alameda County Supervisor Nate Miley’s website: 

http://www.acgov.org/board/district4/ 
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